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On May 31, Progress Energy notified its employees and is expected to make informal
notification to North Carolina state agencies about recently identified levels of tritium
onsite at the Brunswick plant. All the tritium detected is on plant property. The licensee
developed and has begun implementation of an action plan to monitor and evaluate the
extent and/or potential for movement of tritium from onsite to groundwater. The
licensee does not plan to make a press release or a 50.72 notification, however, they
are prepared to respond to questions, and will issue a press release or notification if
there is sufficient media interest. Region II does not plan to issue a press release, but
may issue a Preliminary Notification regarding this matter on June 1, 2007.
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